
 

 

Please note that this is not a school event – it has been organised by parents of Year 6 

 

Dear year 6 Parents/Carers, 

To secure your child’s place at this event, we require a non-refundable £5 deposit by Friday 

8th April. Please put your money in an envelope and mark it as follows: 

 FAO Eleanor Hood 

Your child’s name and class.  

The remaining balance will be due sometime in June (exact date tbc). We cannot provide a 

final total until we know how many children are attending, however it is not expected to be 

more than a further £5 (so £10 in total). 

Please give your envelope to Mrs Butler/Mrs Harvey or whoever is on the gate in the 

morning during the last week before the Easter holidays (4th-8th April). Please do not give 

your money to the class teachers. 

Thank you! 


